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dark characters of American literature, full of contradictory emotions. “I thought
he was a very nice gentleman,” he says of Herb Clutter. “Soft-spoken. I thought so
right up to the moment I cut his throat.” Told in chapters that alternate between
the Clutter household and the approach of Smith and Hickock in their black
Chevrolet, then between the investigation of the case and the killers’ flight,
Capote’s account is so detailed that the reader comes to feel almost like a
participant in the events.
The Big Book of Words You Should Know David Olsen 2008-12-17 Do you know what
"quatrefoil" and "impolitic" mean? What about "halcyon" or "narcolepsy"? This book
is a handy, easy-to-read reference guide to the proper parlance for any situation.
In this book you will find: Words You Absolutely Should Know (covert, exonerate,
perimeter); Words You Should Know But Probably Don't (dour, incendiary,
scintilla); Words Most People Don't Know (schlimazel, thaumaturgy, epergne); Words
You Should Know to Sound Overeducated (ad infinitum, nugatory, garrulity); Words
You Probably Shouldn't Know (priapic, damnatory, labia majora); and more. Whether
writing an essay, studying for a test, or trying to impress friends, family, and
fellow cocktail party guests with their prolixity, you will achieve magniloquence,
ebullience, and flights of rhetorical brilliance.
Be a Hobbit, Save the Earth: Steve Bivans 2015-02-16 Do the crises in our world
worry you? The pollution, the violence, the corruption, the apathy? Have you ever
wished you could escape? Step through a mirror directly into Middle Earth? Steve
Bivans, in his book, Be a Hobbit, Save the Earth, argues that we are already
there. He examines the problems facing mankind and our planet today through the
lens of Tolkien's world and the War of the Ring. The similarities are all around
you, and the struggle is indeed very real. Middle Earth faced destruction at the
hands of Sauron and Saruman; our world is under attack from the metaphorical Two
Towers: Ignorance & Fear, and Poverty & Greed. Saruman-ic, Corporate Capitalism
threatens to control and poison our agriculture, education systems, governments,
and our common property-both real and cultural. Worst of all, our sense of
humanity and hospitality is being sapped and despoiled. If left to continue
unabated, the modern Saurons and Sarumans will devour the basic resources
essential to our survival: the water, soil, and the very air we breathe. Our world
has lost its 'Shireness.' Be a Hobbit, Save the Earth is a guide to bringing our
'Shireness' back, from the bottom up: one Hobbit, one home, and one Shire at a
time. Steve Bivans draws positive lessons from Tolkien's works as a metaphorical
map, a guide for reconnecting communities, and rebuilding them into sustainable,
modern Shires. While our modern challenges seem complicated, nearly impossible,
the solutions are really quite simple. The first step on that journey is a change
of mind, a transformation from Modern Humans into Modern Hobbits. Only with this
new way of thinking can we begin to clean up our scoured Shires: the damage done
to our food supply, to our environment, to our communities, and to our political
systems. Will that be easy? No, it will not. After all, realizing that the One
Ring must be destroyed, was a simple concept, one that even a rustic Hobbit like
Frodo Baggins could understand. Carrying it all the way to Mordor to accomplish
the mission was another matter, so was cleaning up the Shire when he and his
companions returned home. Such it is for us. The situation for our planet is dire;
Mordor is at the door and the Black Riders are burning our Shires. What will YOU
do? Will you destroy the Ring? Or will you hang on to your 'precioussss'? Do you
have to move 'to the country' and live in a hole in the ground? Absolutely not.
Moving isn't necessary. Instead, we need to bring Nature into our minds, and into
those spaces we call home. We must change our story. We need to remember that we
are PART of Nature, not Nature's masters. We need to return to harmony with Nature
and with each other, to become what humans were destined to be, builders of
gardens and Shires, as Hobbits, not Masters over creatures great and small. You
can be a Hobbit, anywhere. Even in a condo in the middle of a city! So buy the
book, read it, tell everyone you know about it, then Be a Hobbit, and Save the
Earth!
The Financial Crisis Inquiry Report, Authorized Edition Financial Crisis Inquiry
Commission 2011-01-27 Examines the causes of the financial crisis that began in
2008 and reveals the weaknesses found in financial regulation, excessive
borrowing, and breaches in accountability.
The Popol Vuh Lewis Spence 1908
The Haunting of Hill House Shirley Jackson 2006-11-28 The greatest haunted house
story ever written, the inspiration for a 10-part Netflix series directed by Mike
Flanagan and starring Michiel Huisman, Carla Gugino, and Timothy Hutton First
published in 1959, Shirley Jackson’s The Haunting of Hill House has been hailed as
a perfect work of unnerving terror. It is the story of four seekers who arrive at
a notoriously unfriendly pile called Hill House: Dr. Montague, an occult scholar
looking for solid evidence of a “haunting”; Theodora, his lighthearted assistant;
Eleanor, a friendless, fragile young woman well acquainted with poltergeists; and
Luke, the future heir of Hill House. At first, their stay seems destined to be
merely a spooky encounter with inexplicable phenomena. But Hill House is gathering
its powers—and soon it will choose one of them to make its own. For more than
seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the
English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a
global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced by
introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as
well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
White Space Is Not Your Enemy Kim Golombisky 2017-02-17 White Space Is Not Your
Enemy is a practical graphic design and layout guide that introduces concepts and
practices necessary for producing effective visual communication across a variety
of formats—from web to print. Sections on Gestalt theory, color theory, and WET
layout are expanded to offer more in-depth content on those topics. This new
edition features new covering current trends in web design—Mobile-first, UI/UX
design, and web typography—and how they affect a designer’s approach to a project.
The entire book will receive an update using new examples and images that show a
more diverse set of graphics that go beyond print and web and focus on tablet,
mobile and advertising designs.
Tenth of December George Saunders 2013-01-03 WINNER OF THE 2014 FOLIO PRIZE AND
SHORTLISTED FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK AWARD 2013 George Saunders's most wryly
hilarious and disturbing collection yet, Tenth of December illuminates human
experience and explores figures lost in a labyrinth of troubling preoccupations. A
family member recollects a backyard pole dressed for all occasions; Jeff faces
horrifying ultimatums and the prospect of DarkenfloxxTM in some unusual drug
trials; and Al Roosten hides his own internal monologue behind a winning smile
that he hopes will make him popular. With dark visions of the future riffing
against ghosts of the past and the ever-settling present, this collection sings
with astonishing charm and intensity.
The Sumerians Samuel Noah Kramer 2010-09-17 The Sumerians, the pragmatic and
gifted people who preceded the Semites in the land first known as Sumer and later
as Babylonia, created what was probably the first high civilization in the history
of man, spanning the fifth to the second millenniums B.C. This book is an
unparalleled compendium of what is known about them. Professor Kramer communicates
his enthusiasm for his subject as he outlines the history of the Sumerian
civilization and describes their cities, religion, literature, education,
scientific achievements, social structure, and psychology. Finally, he considers
the legacy of Sumer to the ancient and modern world. "There are few scholars in
the world qualified to write such a book, and certainly Kramer is one of them. . .
. One of the most valuable features of this book is the quantity of texts and
fragments which are published for the first time in a form available to the
general reader. For the layman the book provides a readable and up-to-date
introduction to a most fascinating culture. For the specialist it presents a
synthesis with which he may not agree but from which he will nonetheless derive
stimulation."—American Journal of Archaeology "An uncontested authority on the

Sense and Sensibility Jane Austen 1864
Standard Methods for the Examination of Water and Wastewater American Public
Health Association 1915 "The signature undertaking of the Twenty-Second Edition
was clarifying the QC practices necessary to perform the methods in this manual.
Section in Part 1000 were rewritten, and detailed QC sections were added in Parts
2000 through 7000. These changes are a direct and necessary result of the mandate
to stay abreast of regulatory requirements and a policy intended to clarify the QC
steps considered to be an integral part of each test method. Additional QC steps
were added to almost half of the sections."--Pref. p. iv.
Tent Living David Shilling 2019-03-27 Have you ever wondered what it would be like
to live in a tiny one-room home? To live off-the-grid, without electricity and
without plumbing? To live comfortably in the woods, surrounded by wildlife, where
you wake up every morning to the sound of song birds? And to do it all on a tight
budget, without having to spend weeks and months building an elaborate structure.
Tent Living is a chronicle of one man's life in a 12' x 14' canvas wall tent. For
three years, David Shilling lived in a tent in the woods of rural Virginia. This
book chronicles his entire three-year experience. You'll find practical tips on
all aspects of long-term tent living including downsizing, finding land, staying
comfortable throughout the seasons, and living without electricity and plumbing.
You'll learn how to build a tent platform and fashion a rain fly that keeps you
high and dry. How to install a wood stove that keeps you warm in the winter. And
how to set up a comfortable "tent bathroom" with a wash basin, water pot, dump
sink, drywell and composting toilet. If you've ever thought about living in a
tent, then this book is for you. Or maybe you like the idea of setting up a luxury
tent as a guest cottage, or as a backyard getaway, or maybe as an art studio. If
so, then this book will show you how to do it quickly and cheaply. Tent Living is
also a memoir of the author's spiritual journey as he discovers the true meaning
of simple living. How he adjusts to the hardships of tent living and eventually
finds peace and contentment in the woods. But there are struggles along the way,
too. Struggles with neighbors, struggles with county officials, and most
importantly, struggles within himself. Living outside the norm can be difficult.
But it can also open your eyes to the world around you, and help you find your
place in it all.
Tragedy of Titus Andronicus William Shakespeare 1897
Holistic Indoor Gardening Daniel Dynan 2019-10-12 Holistic Indoor Gardening is a
distillation of personal experience, research, and education from an Earthship
insider's perspective into a practical and straightforward guide. Earthships are a
form of autonomous and sustainable housing. There are six design principles to
Earthship construction. The principles are building with natural and recycled
materials, thermal/solar heating and cooling, solar and wind electricity, water
harvesting, contained sewage treatment, and food production. Holistic Indoor
Gardening is a long-overdue comprehensive look into the last design principle of
food production. Since the inception of Earthship educational programs, students
have been calling out for a definitive manual on this topic. This book applies to
far more than just Earthship structures and illuminates a unique method of indoor
gardening inspired by years spent working in Earthship greenhouses. Whether you
struggle to keep houseplants alive or are a master gardener, this handbook will
address every aspect needed to operate a clean, happy, and healthy indoor garden.
The goal of this work is to equip better and serve the individuals who are seeking
a simpler and more natural alternative to the destructive and complicated farming
practices propagated today. The sincere intention for this book is that it will
encourage, edify, and empower budding and seasoned gardeners on their walk closer
with the Earth.
The Merchant of Venice William Shakespeare 2003-05-01 The Merchant of Venice has
been performed more often than any other comedy by Shakespeare. Molly Mahood pays
special attention to the expectations of the play's first audience, and to our
modern experience of seeing and hearing the play. In a substantial new addition to
the Introduction, Charles Edelman focuses on the play's sexual politics and recent
scholarship devoted to the position of Jews in Shakespeare's time. He surveys the
international scope and diversity of theatrical interpretations of The Merchant in
the 1980s and 1990s and their different ways of tackling the troubling figure of
Shylock.
Let's Not Do That Again Grant Ginder 2022-04-05 "Hilarious, suspenseful, and whip
smart." —Cynthia D'Aprix Sweeney Meet the Harrisons! A mother running for Senate,
a son running from his problems, and a daughter running straight into trouble...
From Grant Ginder, the author of The People We Hate at the Wedding, comes a
poignant, funny, and slyly beguiling novel which proves that, like democracy,
family is a messy and fragile thing —perfect for fans of Veep’s biting humor, the
family drama of Succession, and the joys of Kevin Wilson’s Nothing to See Here.
Nancy Harrison is running for Senate, and she’s going to win, goddamnit. Not that
that’s her slogan, although it could be. She’s said all the right things. Passed
all the right legislation. Chapped her lips kissing babies. There’s just one
problem: her grown children. Greta and Nick Harrison are adrift. Nick is
floundering in his attempts to write a musical about the life of Joan Didion
(called Hello to All That!). And then there’s his little sister Greta. Smart,
pretty, and completely unmotivated, allowing her life to pass her by like the
shoppers at the Apple store where she works. One morning the world wakes up not to
Nancy making headlines, but her daughter, Greta. She’s in Paris. With extremist
protestors. Throwing a bottle of champagne through a beloved bistro’s front
window. In order to save her campaign, not to mention her daughter, Nancy and Nick
must find Greta before it’s too late. Smart, funny, and surprisingly tender, Let's
Not Do That Again shows that family, like politics, can hurt like a mother.
Radical Sabbatical Glen Tibaldeo 2013-05-01 Two cubicle convicts. One jungle
village. A life without boundaries. In this real-life comedic memoir, Laura Berger
and Glen Tibaldeo expose the blessings and ironic struggles of ditching their cutthroat corporate jobs for life in a tranquil jungle paradise. Following the spirit
and encouragement of friends met on a desperately needed vacation two years
earlier, they leave their Chicago home with eleven suitcases, two laptops, and two
cats to land in Pair-o-Dice Village, the scene of their big life gamble.
Surprisingly intense life changes immediately prompt a slew of rarely contemplated
questions. Could you: Completely change your sources of happiness? Let a boa
constrictor loose in your house to get rid of the bats? Drink mystery potions from
a shaman? Brave cliff sides when you're deathly afraid of heights? Make friends
with your pesky inner voice at all costs? Join a journey of laughter as Laura and
Glen pick apart the foibles in all of us. Find yourself rooting for a couple in a
life adventure, at the brink of losing everything they have to get everything
they've ever wanted. From random wildlife dropping from the sky and battles with
vipers to culture clashes and visits with shamans, Radical Sabbatical captures the
thrills and realities of boldly following a dream in a story any thrill-seekerarmchair or roaming-will love.
Speak and Grow Rich Dottie Walters 2002-07-01 The "bible" of the professional
speaking industry, including ideas on how to pick strong topics for speeches,
guidelines for setting fees, how to book oneself, and more. Sample worksheets and
agreements to customize are also included.
In Cold Blood Truman Capote 2013-02-19 Selected by the Modern Library as one of
the 100 best nonfiction books of all time From the Modern Library’s new set of
beautifully repackaged hardcover classics by Truman Capote—also available are
Breakfast at Tiffany’s and Other Voices, Other Rooms (in one volume), Portraits
and Observations, and The Complete Stories Truman Capote’s masterpiece, In Cold
Blood, created a sensation when it was first published, serially, in The New
Yorker in 1965. The intensively researched, atmospheric narrative of the lives of
the Clutter family of Holcomb, Kansas, and of the two men, Richard Eugene Hickock
and Perry Edward Smith, who brutally killed them on the night of November 15,
1959, is the seminal work of the “new journalism.” Perry Smith is one of the great
home-sweet-hole-a-folio-of-feasible-fantasy-floor-plans
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civilization of Sumer, Professor Kramer writes with grace and urbanity."—Library
Journal
Blown to Bits Harold Abelson 2008 Every day, billions of photographs, news
stories, songs, X-rays, TV shows, phone calls, and emails are being scattered
around the world as sequences of zeroes and ones: bits. We can't escape this
explosion of digital information and few of us want to-the benefits are too
seductive. The technology has enabled unprecedented innovation, collaboration,
entertainment, and democratic participation. But the same engineering marvels are
shattering centuries-old assumptions about privacy, identity, free expression, and
personal control as more and more details of our lives are captured as digital
data. Can you control who sees all that personal information about you? Can email
be truly confidential, when nothing seems to be private? Shouldn't the Internet be
censored the way radio and TV are? is it really a federal crime to download music?
When you use Google or Yahoo! to search for something, how do they decide which
sites to show you? Do you still have free speech in the digital world? Do you have
a voice in shaping government or corporate policies about any of this? Blown to
Bits offers provocative answers to these questions and tells intriguing real-life
stories. This book is a wake-up call To The human consequences of the digital
explosion.
Earthship Wizards Michael Reynolds 2014-09-05 "A Coming of Wizards" is about
finding and moving toward our potential. And it is the thinking from which the
whole earthship concept has evolved. Based on Michael Reynolds' experience with
four wizards part one calls forth an appropriate state of mind from which to
perceive the "Wizard Information." In part two and three Reynolds moves beyond the
human condition toward reaching our potential. The Ebook version of this text has
been broken up into three parts and for the first time we are able to offer 19
full color illustrations (illustrated by Michael Reynolds) included in part 1 of
"A Coming of Wizards."
Memories, Dreams, Reflections C. G. Jung 2011-01-26 An eye-opening biography of
one of the most influential psychiatrists of the modern age, drawing from his
lectures, conversations, and own writings. In the spring of 1957, when he was
eighty-one years old, Carl Gustav Jung undertook the telling of his life story.
Memories, Dreams, Reflections is that book, composed of conversations with his
colleague and friend Aniela Jaffé, as well as chapters written in his own hand,
and other materials. Jung continued to work on the final stages of the manuscript
until shortly before his death on June 6, 1961, making this a uniquely
comprehensive reflection on a remarkable life. Fully corrected, this edition also
includes Jung's VII Sermones ad Mortuos.
Folio 1873
The Summer of No Regrets Katherine Grace Bond 2012-05-01 This was the summer that
would change my life. No more being what everyone expected. No more doing what
everyone else wanted. So when Luke came into my life, I decided to keep him a
secret. Maybe he as a dead–ringer for notorious Hollywood bad boy Trent Yves. And
it was possible that everything he told me was a lie. And yes, I was probably
asking for trouble. But all I saw was Luke—sweet, funny, caring—someone who would
let me be the real me. But which was the real him?
Literary Port Folio 1830
How to Raise a Hero Lynn Dean 2016-02-29 The world needs heroes, and every
generation needs a fresh crop of them. What makes a hero, and how do you raise
one? Find out how to equip your children to be leaders--to demonstrate courage,
goodness, selflessness, and inspire others to discover their own strength.
Discover how to raise winners who can change their world.
Home Sweet Hole, Bonus Edition 2014-11-25 "In a hole in the ground there lived a
Hobbit..." but Hobbits aren't the only ones with down-to-earth dreams. This folio
of "feasible fantasy" floor plans gives you a fun-loving peek inside a dozen
earth-sheltered dwellings in an imaginary borough of burrows--all drawn to scale
as if the builder, himself, were offering an open house tour. Now with a bonus
design!
Home Sweet Hole 2013-03-19 "In a hole in the ground there lived a Hobbit..." but
Hobbits aren't the only ones with down-to-earth dreams. This folio of "feasible
fantasy" floor plans gives you a fun-loving peek inside a dozen earth-bermed
dwellings in an imaginary borough of burrows--all drawn to scale as if the
builder, himself, were offering an open house tour. Please note: Though the
sketches in this little book are drawn to scale, they are intended to be
whimsical, NOT intended as construction drawings.
Martin Chuzzlewit Charles Dickens 1844
The Little White Horse Elizabeth Goudge 2020-04-17 'The Little White Horse was my
favourite childhood book. I absolutely adored it. It had a cracking plot. It was
scary and romantic in parts and had a feisty heroine.' - JK Rowling - The
BooksellerWinner of the Carnegie Medal in 1946 and J.K. Rowling’s favourite
childhood book. This bestselling favourite fantasy classic is ‘one of the most of
the most magical stories in the world.’ - The Independent. This is the story of a
thirteen-year-old orphan, a Moon Princess, and a mysterious white horse.Maria
Merryweather, a plain London orphan, is sent to Moonacre Manor to live with her
only surviving relative, Sir Benjamin. Her initial sense of comfort starts to
crumble when she learns an ancient mystery haunts Moonacre Manor and all who live
in Moonacre Valley. With the help of her new friend Robin, can Maria right the
wrongs of her ancestors and finally restore the peace to Moonacre Valley before
it’s too late?Beautiful, thrilling, and magical, The Little White Horse is a
timeless classic.
Toast Nigel Slater 2005-10-06 Toast is Nigel Slater’s truly extraordinary story of
a childhood remembered through food. In each chapter, as he takes readers on a
tour of the contents of his family’s pantry—rice pudding, tinned ham, cream soda,
mince pies, lemon drops, bourbon biscuits—we are transported.... His mother was a
chops-and-peas sort of cook, exasperated by the highs and lows of a temperamental
stove, a finicky little son, and the asthma that was to prove fatal. His father
was a honey-and-crumpets man with an unpredictable temper. When Nigel’s widowed
father takes on a housekeeper with social aspirations and a talent in the kitchen,
the following years become a heartbreaking cooking contest for his father’s
affections. But as he slowly loses the battle, Nigel finds a new outlet for his
culinary talents, and we witness the birth of what was to become a lifelong
passion for food. Nigel’s likes and dislikes, aversions and sweet-toothed
weaknesses, form a fascinating backdrop to this exceptionally moving memoir of
childhood, adolescence, and sexual awakening. A bestseller (more than 300,000
copies sold) and award-winner in the UK, Toast is sure to delight both foodies and
memoir readers on this side of the pond—especially those who made such enormous
successes of Ruth Reichl’s Tender at the Bone and Anthony Bourdain’s Kitchen
Confidential.
King Lear William Shakespeare 2020-11-09T21:49:01Z King Lear is a tragedy by
Shakespeare, written about 1605 or 1606. Shakespeare based it on the legendary
King Leir of the Britons, whose story is outlined in Geoffrey of Monmouth’s
pseudohistorical History of the Kings of Britain (written in about 1136). The play
tells the tale of the aged King Lear who is passing on the control of his kingdom
to his three daughters. He asks each of them to express their love for him, and
the first two, Goneril and Regan do so effusively, saying they love him above all
things. But his youngest daughter, Cordelia, is compelled to be truthful and says
that she must reserve some love for her future husband. Lear, enraged, cuts her
off without any inheritance. The secondary plot deals with the machinations of
Edmund, the bastard son of the Earl of Gloucester, who manages to convince his
father that his legitimate son Edgar is plotting against him. After Lear steps
down from power, he finds that his elder daughters have no real respect or love
for him, and treat him and his followers as a nuisance. They allow the raging Lear
to wander out into a storm, hoping to be rid of him, and conspire with Edmund to
overthrow the Earl of Gloucester. The play is a moving study of the perils of old
age and the true meaning of filial love. It ends tragically with the deaths of
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both Cordelia and Lear—so tragically, in fact, that performances during the
Restoration period sometimes substituted a happy ending. In modern times, though,
King Lear is performed as written and generally regarded as one of Shakespeare’s
best plays. This Standard Ebooks edition is based on William George Clark and
William Aldis Wright’s 1887 Victoria edition, which is taken from the Globe
edition. This book is part of the Standard Ebooks project, which produces free
public domain ebooks.
Art Marketing 101 Constance Smith 2004 This user-friendly and up-to-date handbook
takes new and professional artists through the basics of creating a successful
business. Artists will learn how to couple their creativity with clever business
sense to establish a lucrative art career. An at-a-glance layout makes information
easily accessible and encourages artists to make notes, fill in the blanks, and
use checklists, featuring: New to this edition: Internet marketing advice;
Innovative marketing ideas for the new millennium; A resource section in the back
of the book; In addition to these effective offerings: Alternative avenues for
selling art; Tricks to succeeding without a rep; How to build positive name
recognition through marketing and publicity tactics; Sound advice on legal issues,
such as licensing, copyrights and contracts; Guidelines for preparing a marketing
and business plan; What's more, readers will find dozens of helpful tips, contact
information, forms and research data to help them further their careers.
Fern Leaves from Fanny's Portfolio Fanny Fern 1853
The Secrets We Kept Lara Prescott 2019-09-03 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A
thrilling tale of secretaries turned spies, of love and duty, and of
sacrifice—inspired by the true story of the CIA plot to infiltrate the hearts and
minds of Soviet Russia, not with propaganda, but with the greatest love story of
the twentieth century: Doctor Zhivago • A HELLO SUNSHINE x REESE WITHERSPOON BOOK
CLUB PICK At the height of the Cold War, Irina, a young Russian-American
secretary, is plucked from the CIA typing pool and given the assignment of a
lifetime. Her mission: to help smuggle Doctor Zhivago into the USSR, where it is
banned, and enable Boris Pasternak’s magnum opus to make its way into print around
the world. Mentoring Irina is the glamorous Sally Forrester: a seasoned spy who
has honed her gift for deceit, using her magnetism and charm to pry secrets out of
powerful men. Under Sally’s tutelage, Irina learns how to invisibly ferry
classified documents—and discovers deeply buried truths about herself. The Secrets
We Kept combines a legendary literary love story—the decades-long affair between
Pasternak and his mistress and muse, Olga Ivinskaya, who inspired Zhivago’s
heroine, Lara—with a narrative about two women empowered to lead lives of
extraordinary intrigue and risk. Told with soaring emotional intensity and
captivating historical detail, this is an unforgettable debut: a celebration of
the powerful belief that a work of art can change the world.
The Earth-sheltered Solar Greenhouse Book Mike Oehler 2007 The Earth-Sheltered
Solar Greenhouse Book is the first to promote the benefits of both passive solar
energy and earth sheltering in greenhouse design. This combination results in
greenhouses which need no additional heating. The captured sun's energy and that
which is stored in the earth is enough for successful year round harvest. It takes
you step by step through the construction of an inexpensive greenhouse which may
be built with either newly purchased or salvaged building materials for pennies on
the dollar. It explains the author's unique Post/Shoring/Polyethylene construction
methods and design techniques. The Earth-Sheltered Solar Greenhouse Book has 230
pages with nearly 200 illustrations, photos, diagrams, lists, charts and drawings.
It contains all the information you need to free you from the pesticide,
herbicide, fungicide, waxed, and E-coli laden, genetically modified and irradiated
supermarket produce.
Slowness Milan Kundera 1997-04-11 Milan Kundera's lightest novel, a divertimento,
an opera buffa, Slowness is also the first of this author's fictional works to
have been written in French. Disconcerted and enchanted, the reader follows the
narrator of Slowness through a midsummer's night in which two tales of seduction,
separated by more than two hundred years, interweave and oscillate between the
sublime and the comic. Underlying this libertine fantasy is a profound meditation
on contemporary life: about the secret bond between slowness and memory, about the
connection between our era's desire to forget and the way we have given ourselves
over to the demon of speed. And about "dancers" possessed by the passion to be
seen, for whom life is merely a perpetual show emptied of every intimacy and every
joy.
The 1960s Home Paul Evans 2011-08-20 The 1960s witnessed a sustained period of
economic growth, consumer spending and stable employment. This hitherto unknown
prosperity enabled a market growth in levels of owner occupation and a subsequent
boom in the sale of household furnishings and luxury goods. The 1960s Home looks
at the styles and fashions in domestic housing and interiors between 1960 and
1970. Although this period has received increasing attention in recent years, much
of it has been concentrated on progressive and exclusive design rather than on the
furniture and furnishing of the 'average' home.
The Art of South and Southeast Asia Steven Kossak 2001 Presents works of art
selected from the South and Southeast Asian and Islamic collection of The
Metropolitan Museum of Art, lessons plans, and classroom activities.
Young Mungo Douglas Stuart 2022-04-05 A story of queer love and working-class
families, Young Mungo is the brilliant second novel from the Booker Prize-winning
author of Shuggie Bain Douglas Stuart’s first novel Shuggie Bain, winner of the
2020 Booker Prize, is one of the most successful literary debuts of the century so
far. Published or forthcoming in forty territories, it has sold more than one
million copies worldwide. Now Stuart returns with Young Mungo, his extraordinary
second novel. Both a page-turner and literary tour de force, it is a vivid
portrayal of working-class life and a deeply moving and highly suspenseful story
of the dangerous first love of two young men. Growing up in a housing estate in
Glasgow, Mungo and James are born under different stars—Mungo a Protestant and
James a Catholic—and they should be sworn enemies if they’re to be seen as men at
all. Yet against all odds, they become best friends as they find a sanctuary in
the pigeon dovecote that James has built for his prize racing birds. As they fall
in love, they dream of finding somewhere they belong, while Mungo works hard to
hide his true self from all those around him, especially from his big brother
Hamish, a local gang leader with a brutal reputation to uphold. And when several
months later Mungo’s mother sends him on a fishing trip to a loch in Western
Scotland with two strange men whose drunken banter belies murky pasts, he will
need to summon all his inner strength and courage to try to get back to a place of
safety, a place where he and James might still have a future. Imbuing the everyday
world of its characters with rich lyricism and giving full voice to people rarely
acknowledged in the literary world, Young Mungo is a gripping and revealing story
about the bounds of masculinity, the divisions of sectarianism, the violence faced
by many queer people, and the dangers of loving someone too much.
Dome Living for the 21st Century Valentine 2018-09-18 Domes have been around for
thousands of years and were long the accepted configuration before we used the
current square or rectangular structure. Now we need to reconsider what we live in
with more powerful weather scenarios like 150 plus mph hurricane winds, tsunamis,
tornadoes and earthquakes. The dome structure and especially the dodecahedron one
can withstand these scenarios. Other benefits of Dome Living is low annual
maintenance with no soffits or gutters! With the popularity of "open space," domes
offer the best floor plan! They are also perfect for what is called Barrier Free
Living, which is becoming more important for physically challenged Baby Boomers.
Only doors one has to consider in a Dome are the front and back ones, which should
be 36 inches wide for easy wheelchair access. But there are other "mine fields"
one needs to consider in their home and what to do about them whether you live in
a dome or not. Heard of the ancient Chinese art Feng Shui? Domes are perfect for
getting the full value of this proven art of design originally based on SURVIVAL
and NOT magic red strings, mirrors and compass voodoo! You will be learning how to
Feng Shui the dome's interior and landscaping. Of course, these principles apply
to any structure.
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